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TEMPORARY REVISION TO 
CHARLOTTE CUTOFF 

 
 
To Our Valued Pacer Stacktrain Customers: 
 
Due to emergency track work on the CSX Railroad between Charlotte and 
Atlanta, the cutoff time at Charlotte has been temporarily revised from 600 
PM to 300 PM. 
 
This temporary revision is effective today, Monday, November 20, 2000 and 
will remain in effect until Friday, December 8, 2000 and will insure positive 
next day connection with train services originating Atlanta. 
 
This track work project on the CSX Railroad is necessary to insure the long 
term, continued improvement in the quality of our service supporting your 
business in the Southeast. 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel of this revision. 
 
We apologize for this short notice and we thank-you for your continued 
support of the Pacer Stacktrain network. 
 
 



 


